
 

 

July 22, 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customer and Partners, 

 

 

Notification of moving of MOL Logistics (Japan) Co., Ltd. - Nagoya Branch 

 

 

We would like to deeply thank you for your daily cooperation and believe your prosperity. 

 

We are pleased to announce that MOL Logistics (Japan) Co., Ltd., Nagoya Branch will be moving 

to a new office at the below address.   

 

We deeply appreciate for your always support and continuous guidance. 

 

 

Remarks; 

 

New Address         :   Nagoya Hirokoji Building 6F,  

3-1, Sakae 2-chome, Naka-ku, Nagoya, Aichi 460-0008, Japan 

New Telephone Number :   81+52-220-3380 

New FAX Number      :   81+52-220-3385 

 

New address will be effective from July 29, 2019 (Mon). 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

MOL Logistics (Japan) Co., Ltd. 

Nagoya Branch                

 

https://ejje.weblio.jp/content/moving

